Heaven And Earth Three Sisters Island Trilogy
Right here, we have countless book heaven and earth three sisters island
trilogy and collections to check out. We additionally offer variant types and
in addition to type of the books to browse. The all right book, fiction,
history, novel, scientific research, as competently as various other sorts of
books are readily straightforward here.
As this heaven and earth three sisters island trilogy, it ends up creature one
of the favored books heaven and earth three sisters island trilogy collections
that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to see the incredible
ebook to have.

Life as We Knew it Susan Beth Pfeffer 2008 Through journal entries, sixteenyear-old Miranda describes her family's struggle to survive after a meteor hits
the moon, causing worldwide tsunamis, earthquakes, and volcanic eruptions.
Valley of Silence Nora Roberts 2006-10-31 #1 New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts presents the electrifying conclusion to her powerful Circle
Trilogy. Worlds have collided and centuries have elapsed as six people have
brought their unique powers, their courage, and their hearts to a battle that
could drown humanity in darkness… Her face, so pale when she’d removed her
cloak, had bloomed when her hand had taken the sword. Her eyes, so heavy, so
somber, had gone as brilliant as the blade. And had simply sliced through him,
keen as a sword, when they’d met his… In the kingdom of Geall, the scholarly
Moira has taken up the sword of her people. Now, as queen, she must prepare her
subjects for the greatest battle they will ever fight—against an enemy more
vicious than any they have seen. For Lilith, the most powerful vampire in the
world, has followed the circle of six through time to Geall. Moira also has a
personal score to settle. Vampires killed her mother—and now, she is ready to
exact her revenge. But there is one vampire to whom she would trust her soul…
Cian was changed by Lilith centuries ago. But now, he stands with the circle.
Without hesitation, he will kill others of his kind—and has earned the respect
of sorcerer, witch, warrior, and shape-shifter. But he wants more than respect
from Moira—even though his desire for her makes him vulnerable. For how can a
man with an eternity to live love a woman whose life is sure to end—if not by
Lilith’s hand, then by the curse of time? “[Roberts] is one of the best writers
in the romance world.”—The Best Reviews
Face The Fire Nora Roberts 2010-11-04 Mia Devlin knows what it's like to love
with all your heart - and then watch your love walk away. Years ago, she and
Sam Logan shared a bond built on passion, legend and fate. Then one day Sam
fled Three Sisters Island, leaving Mia determined to live without love. Now Sam
has returned, with hopes of winning back her affections. Angry, hurt and deeply
confused, Mia refuses to admit she still has feelings for him. But she will
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need his help - and his powers - to face a terrifying challenge. There is only
one chance left to save the island from a centuries old curse. Mia and Sam must
find a way back to each other again - or lose everything.
The Good Earth Pearl S. Buck 1999-10-01 A Chinese peasant overcomes the forces
of nature and the frailties of human nature to become a wealthy landowner.
Face the Fire Nora Roberts 2002-05-28 In the conclusion to her acclaimed Three
Sisters Island trilogy, #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
masterfully evokes the quaint charm of New England, weaving a spellbinding tale
of true love—and sheer magic. Mia Devlin knows what it’s like to love with your
whole heart—and then watch your love walk away. Years ago, she and Sam Logan
shared an incredible bond built on passion, legend, and fate. But then one day
he fled Three Sisters Island, leaving her lost in memories of the magic they
shared—and determined to live on her own. As the new owner of the island’s only
hotel, Sam has returned to Three Sisters with hopes of winning back Mia’s
affections. He is puzzled when she greets him with icy indifference—for the
chemistry between them is still sizzling and true. Angry, hurt, and deeply
confused, Mia refuses to admit that a desire for Sam still burns in her heart.
But she’ll need his help—and his powers—to face her greatest, most terrifying
challenge. And as the deadline for breaking a centuries-old curse draws near,
they must take the first step toward destiny—and come together to turn back the
dark… Don’t miss the other books in the Three Sisters Island Trilogy Dance Upon
the Air Heaven and Earth
The Collector Nora Roberts 2014-04-15 From #1 New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts comes a novel about a woman who needs nothing, a man who sees
everything, and the web of deceit, greed and danger that brings them
together—and could tear them apart... When professional house-sitter Lila
Emerson witnesses a murder/suicide from her current apartment-sitting job, life
as she knows it takes a dramatic turn. Suddenly, the woman with no permanent
ties finds herself almost wishing for one... Artist Ashton Archer knows his
brother isn’t capable of violence—against himself or others. He recruits Lila,
the only eyewitness, to help him uncover what happened. Chalking up their
intense attraction to the heat of the moment, Lila agrees to help Ash try to
find out who murdered his brother and why. From the penthouses of Manhattan to
grand Italian villas, their investigation draws them into a rarefied circle
where priceless antiques are bought, sold, gambled away and stolen; where what
you possess is who you are; and where what you desire becomes a deadly
obsession...
Good Time Girls of the Alaska-Yukon Gold Rush Lael Morgan 1999 Morgan offers an
authentic and deliciously humorous account of the prostitutes and other
"disreputable" women who were the earliest female pioneers of the Far North.
Irish Born Nora Roberts 2003 Collects three novels centered around three
members of the Concannon family--Maggie, who is hiding from her past, Brianna,
a bed-and-breakfast owner, and Shannon, who finds true love after searching for
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her real father.
High Noon Nora Roberts 2007-07-10 Phenomenal #1 New York Times bestselling
author Nora Roberts presents a spine-tingling novel about a female cop who
walks fearlessly into danger—but must draw on her courage to let love into her
life. Police Lieutenant Phoebe MacNamara found her calling at an early age when
a violently unstable man broke into her family’s home, trapping and terrorizing
them for hours. Now she’s Savannah’s top hostage negotiator, who puts her life
on the line every day to diffuse powder-keg situations. After watching her talk
one of his employees off a roof ledge, Duncan Swift is committed to keeping
this intriguing, take-charge woman in his life. Phoebe’s used to working solo,
but she’s finding that no amount of negotiation can keep Duncan at arm’s
length. Especially when a man throws a hood over Phoebe’s head and brutally
assaults her—in her own precinct house—and threatening messages begin appearing
on her doorstep. Duncan backs her up every step of the way, as she establishes
contact with the faceless tormentor who is determined to make her a hostage to
fear—before she becomes the final showdown.
The Witching Hour Anne Rice 2010-11-17 From the author of the extraordinary
Vampire Chronicles comes a huge, hypnotic novel of witchcraft and the occult
through four centuries. Demonstrating, once again, her gift for spellbinding
storytelling and the creation of legend, Anne Rice makes real for us a great
dynasty of witches--a family given to poetry and to incest, to murder and to
philosophy; a family that, over the ages, is itself haunted by a powerful,
dangerous, and seductive being. On the veranda of a great New Orleans house,
now faded, a mute and fragile woman sits rocking . . . and The Witching Hour
begins. It begins in our time with a rescue at sea. Rowan Mayfair, a beautiful
woman, a brilliant practitioner of neurosurgery--aware that she has special
powers but unaware that she comes from an ancient line of witches--finds the
drowned body of a man off the coast of California and brings him to life. He is
Michael Curry, who was born in New Orleans and orphaned in childhood by fire on
Christmas Eve, who pulled himself up from poverty, and who now, in his brief
interval of death, has acquired a sensory power that mystifies and frightens
him. As these two, fiercely drawn to each other, fall in love and--in
passionate alliance--set out to solve the mystery of her past and his unwelcome
gift, the novel moves backward and forward in time from today's New Orleans and
San Francisco to long-ago Amsterdam and a château in the France of Louis XIV.
An intricate tale of evil unfolds--an evil unleashed in seventeenth-century
Scotland, where the first "witch," Suzanne of the Mayfair, conjures up the
spirit she names Lasher . . . a creation that spells her own destruction and
torments each of her descendants in turn. From the coffee plantations of Port
au Prince, where the great Mayfair fortune is made and the legacy of their dark
power is almost destroyed, to Civil War New Orleans, as Julien--the clan's only
male to be endowed with occult powers--provides for the dynasty its foothold in
America, the dark, luminous story encompasses dramas of seduction and death,
episodes of tenderness and healing. And always--through peril and escape,
tension and release--there swirl around us the echoes of eternal war: innocence
versus the corruption of the spirit, sanity against madness, life against
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death. With a dreamlike power, the novel draws
paths, to the present and Rowan's increasingly
merciless game that binds her to her heritage.
Eve, this strangest of family sagas is brought

us, through circuitous, twilight
inspired and risky moves in the
And in New Orleans, on Christmas
to its startling climax.

Face the Fire Nora Roberts 2015-06-02 In the conclusion to her acclaimed Three
Sisters Island trilogy, #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
masterfully evokes the quaint charm of New England, weaving a spellbinding tale
of true love—and sheer magic… Mia Devlin knows what it’s like to love with your
whole heart—and then watch your love walk away. Years ago, she and Sam Logan
shared an incredible bond built on passion, legend, and fate. But then one day
he fled Three Sisters Island, leaving her lost in memories of the magic they
shared—and determined to live on her own… As the new owner of the island’s only
hotel, Sam has returned to Three Sisters with hopes of winning back Mia’s
affections. He is puzzled when she greets him with icy indifference—for the
chemistry between them is still sizzling and true. Angry, hurt, and deeply
confused, Mia refuses to admit that a desire for Sam still burns in her heart.
But she’ll need his help—and his powers—to face her greatest, most terrifying
challenge. And as the deadline for breaking a centuries-old curse draws near,
they must take the first step toward destiny—and come together to turn back the
dark… Don’t miss the other books in the Three Sisters Island trilogy Dance Upon
the Air Heaven and Earth
Dance Upon the Air Nora Roberts 2015-01-06 #1 New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts—hailed by Publishers Weekly as “a storyteller of immeasurable
diversity and talent”—presents the first book in her Three Sisters Island
trilogy. When Nell Channing arrives on charming Three Sisters Island, she
believes that she’s finally found refuge from her abusive husband—and from the
terrifying life she fled so desperately eight months ago… Careful to conceal
her true identity, she takes a job as a cook at the local bookstore café—and
begins to explore her feelings for the island sheriff, Zack Todd. But there is
a part of herself she can never reveal to him. One careless word, one misplaced
confidence, and the new life she’s so carefully created could shatter
completely. Just as Nell starts to wonder if she’ll ever be able to break free
of her fear, she realizes that the island suffers under a terrible curse—one
that can only be broken by the descendants of the Three Sisters, the witches
who settled the island back in 1692. And now, with the help of two other
strong, gifted women—and the nightmares of the past haunting her every step—she
must find the power to save her home, her love…and herself. Don't miss the
other books in the Three Sisters Island Trilogy Heaven and Earth Face the Fire
And Then There Was You Nora Roberts 2010-10-26 Two unforgettable stories from
#1 New York Times and USA TODAY bestselling author Nora Roberts Island of
Flowers Finally ready to face the past, Laine Simmons has traveled to Hawaii to
reconcile with the father she barely remembers. She didn't, however, come
halfway around the world to be accused of having ulterior motives by Dillon
O'Brian—her father's judgmental, not to mention gorgeous, business partner. How
dare he interfere in her family affairs and then have the audacity to set her
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heart aflame whenever he's near? Dillon had nerve—she'd give him that—but
nothing else! Less of a Stranger Pops was all the family that Megan Miller had
left. So she'd never thought twice about putting her own artistic ambitions on
hold to help him. Joyland Amusement Park was her grandfather's life, and she
wasn't about to let some smooth-talking, arrogant, attractive stranger take it
all away! David Katcherton knew all the right—and wrong—buttons to push with
Megan. Besides going after Joyland, David challenged her to go after her own
dreams and aroused passions she'd never known before. Megan didn't know what
scared her more….
Jack and Jill Louisa May Alcott 1881
The Brain That Changes Itself Norman Doidge 2007-03-15 “Fascinating. Doidge’s
book is a remarkable and hopeful portrait of the endless adaptability of the
human brain.”—Oliver Sacks, MD, author of The Man Who Mistook His Wife for a
Hat What is neuroplasticity? Is it possible to change your brain? Norman
Doidge’s inspiring guide to the new brain science explains all of this and more
An astonishing new science called neuroplasticity is overthrowing the
centuries-old notion that the human brain is immutable, and proving that it is,
in fact, possible to change your brain. Psychoanalyst, Norman Doidge, M.D.,
traveled the country to meet both the brilliant scientists championing
neuroplasticity, its healing powers, and the people whose lives they’ve
transformed—people whose mental limitations, brain damage or brain trauma were
seen as unalterable. We see a woman born with half a brain that rewired itself
to work as a whole, blind people who learn to see, learning disorders cured,
IQs raised, aging brains rejuvenated, stroke patients learning to speak,
children with cerebral palsy learning to move with more grace, depression and
anxiety disorders successfully treated, and lifelong character traits changed.
Using these marvelous stories to probe mysteries of the body, emotion, love,
sex, culture, and education, Dr. Doidge has written an immensely moving,
inspiring book that will permanently alter the way we look at our brains, human
nature, and human potential.
The Great Destroyers Caroline Tung Richmond 2021-08-03 Blood, sweat, and death.
Welcome to the Pax Games. Jo Linden was born into a world where wars are won
with giant mechanical soldiers and the nuclear bomb was never invented. Yet the
Cold War still rages, and international rivalries between democracy and
communism are now fought at the Pax Games, an Olympic-style competition that
pits young pilots of mechas against each other. The USSR has beaten the US in
nearly every game since its inception, and in the 1963 Games, the US is
desperate for a win. Because it's more than just the Games at stake. Premier
Khrushchev will be attending, and after, he and President Kennedy are slated to
sign a peace accord stabilizing the war in Vietnam-and their volatile
relationship. Raised in her father's mecha repair shop, Jo knows more than
anyone about piloting. She's also the most unlikely pick for Team USA since
she's a virtually unknown fighter. So when she's invited at the last minute to
compete, she jumps at it. This could be the only chance to save her family's
home from debt collectors. All eyes are on Jo from the moment she arrives. But
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as fighters start dying in the arena, it's suddenly clear that it's more than
the usual Pax Games, and Jo finds herself drawn into a deadly political plot.
And if she can't figure out the truth, it might mean the annihilation of
everything. In a global arms race between superpowers, playing out in violent
games that only humanity could create, comes a chilling story of clashing
titans, ruthless competition, freedom, and the girl caught in the middle of it
all.
Blue Skies Robyn Carr 2022-06-06 From the bestselling author of the hit Netflix
series, Virgin River Three friends journey to discover the value of family,
second chances, and choosing to live your best life in this fan-favorite
romance by #1 New York Times bestselling author Robyn Carr. Nikki survived a
terrible marriage and a worse divorce, but now suddenly has custody of her kids
again. Dixie is through with looking for love when all she gets are expensive
gifts and heartache. Carlisle is trying to move forward from a bad relationship
that has destroyed his trust. When Nikki, Dixie and Carlisle are offered the
chance to join a new airline in Las Vegas, they don’t hesitate. With nothing to
lose and everything to gain, these three friends are starting over in search of
their own blue skies. Previously published.
Acheron Sherrilyn Kenyon 2009-03-31 Determined to solve an ancient mystery, a
woman undertakes a forbidden quest that pits her against the Dark-Hunter leader
and proud god Acheron, with whom she joins forces when ancient guardians and
old enemies threaten both of them. Reprint.
Nora Roberts' Three Sisters Island Trilogy Nora Roberts 2011-04-01 #1 New York
Times bestselling author Nora Roberts masterfully evokes the quaint charm of
New England in this collection that includes all three novels in the Three
Sisters Island Trilogy—stories of friendships made and hearts lost, of legends,
lovers, and longing... DANCE UPON THE AIR Careful to conceal her true identity,
Nell Channing takes a job as a cook at the local bookstore café—and begins to
explore her feelings for the island sheriff, Zack Todd. But there is a part of
herself she can never reveal to him. One careless word, one misplaced
confidence, and the new life she’s so carefully created could shatter
completely. HEAVEN AND EARTH Right from the start, researcher MacAllister Booke
knows there’s something extraordinary about sheriff’s deputy Ripley Todd.
Fascinated by her struggle with her amazing abilities, he becomes determined to
help her accept who she is—and find the courage to open her heart. FACE THE
FIRE Mia Devlin knows what it’s like to love with your whole heart—and then
watch your love walk away. Angry, hurt and deeply confused, Mia refuses to
admit that a passion for Sam Logan still burns up her heart. But she’ll need
his help—and his powers—to face her greatest, most terrifying challenge.
Dance Upon the Air Nora Roberts 2010-08-27 When Nell Channing arrives on Three
Sisters Island, she believes that she's finally found refuge from her abusive
husband - and from the terrifying life she fled so desperately eight months
ago.
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Spellbound Nora Roberts 2005-09-27 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts spins a tale that blurs the boundaries between reality and fantasy as a
man and woman discover just how deep their bond lies—and how some dreams are
meant to be… While on a much-needed vacation in Ireland, world-famous
photographer Calin Farrell is bewitched by the ravishingly beautiful Bryna
Torrence, even if he refuses to believe in the spell that has brought them
together—and could destroy them both... Spellbound previously appeared in Once
Upon a Castle.
Black Hills Nora Roberts 2009-07-07 In this #1 New York Times bestseller, Nora
Roberts takes readers deep into the rugged hills of South Dakota, where the
shadows keep secrets, hunters stalk the land, and a friendship matures into
something more.... Cooper Sullivan spent the summers of his youth on his
grandparents’ South Dakota ranch, sharing innocent games and stolen kisses with
the neighbor girl, Lil Chance. Now, twelve years after they last walked
together hand in hand, fate has brought them back to the Black Hills. Though
the memory of Coop’s touch still haunts her, Lil has let nothing stop her dream
of opening the Chance Wildlife Refuge, but something—or someone—has been
keeping a close watch. When small pranks and acts of destruction escalate into
a heartless attack on Lil’s beloved cougar, memories of an unsolved murder have
Coop springing to action to keep Lil safe. Both of them know the natural
dangers that lurk in the wild landscape of the Black Hills. But a killer of
twisted and unnatural instincts has singled them out as prey....
Heaven and Earth Nora Roberts 2015-04-28 In the second book in her Three
Sisters Island Trilogy, #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
returns to the haunting shores of New England—and to the lives of three
passionate, powerful women… Ripley Todd's job as a sheriff’s deputy keeps her
busy and happy, and she has no trouble finding men when she wants them—which,
lately, isn’t all that often. She’s perfectly content, except for one thing:
she has special powers that both frighten and confuse her. Distraction soon
arrives in the handsome form of MacAllister Booke—a researcher who’s come to
investigate the rumors of witchcraft that haunt Three Sisters Island. Right
from the start, he knows there’s something extraordinary about Ripley Todd.
Fascinated by her struggle with her amazing abilities, he becomes determined to
help her accept who she is—and find the courage to open her heart. But before
Ripley and Mac can dream of what lies in the future, they must confront the
pain of the past. For Three Sisters shelters centuries of secrets—and a legacy
of danger that plagues them still… Don't miss the other books in the Three
Sisters Island Trilogy Dance Upon the Air Face the Fire
Year One Nora Roberts 2017-12-05 The stunning beginning to an epic hardcover
trilogy, #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts weaves an
enthralling saga of suspense, survival, and the journey that will unite a
desperate group of people to fight the battle of their lives...
Born in Ice Nora Roberts 2013-10-01 The second novel in the Irish Born Trilogy
from the #1 New York Times bestselling author of Born In Fire. Brianna
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Concannon is the kind of innkeeper who doesn’t mind the harsh winters of
Ireland—and the empty bed-and-breakfast that comes with them. But this year, a
famous American author needs a quiet place to stay while writing his next book.
A charmer whose easy smiles mask a guarded past, Grayson Thane plans to spend
the cold winter alone. But his lovely landlady adds a complication he never
expected. She’s exactly what he’s looking for in his heroine. And soon Grayson
and Brianna will learn that sometimes fate has a plan of its own. Sometimes,
fire can be born in ice... Don't miss the other books in the Irish Born Trilogy
Born in Fire Born in Shame
The Chicken Sisters KJ Dell'Antonia 2020-12-01 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER A REESE'S BOOK CLUB PICK "A charming, hilarious, feel-good story
about the kind of bonds & rivalries only sisters can share. Also, a great
present for your sister for the holidays!!"--Reese Witherspoon Three
generations. Two chicken shacks. One recipe for disaster. In tiny Merinac,
Kansas, Chicken Mimi's and Chicken Frannie's have spent a century vying to
serve up the best fried chicken in the state--and the legendary feud between
their respective owners, the Moores and the Pogociellos, has lasted just as
long. No one feels the impact more than thirty-five-year-old widow Amanda
Moore, who grew up working for her mom at Mimi's before scandalously marrying
Frank Pogociello and changing sides to work at Frannie's. Tired of being caught
in the middle, Amanda sends an SOS to Food Wars, the reality TV restaurant
competition that promises $100,000 to the winner. But in doing so, she launches
both families out of the frying pan and directly into the fire. . . The last
thing Brooklyn-based organizational guru Mae Moore, Amanda's sister, wants is
to go home to Kansas. But when her career implodes, helping the fading Mimi's
look good on Food Wars becomes Mae's best chance to reclaim the limelight--even
if doing so pits her against Amanda and Frannie's. Yet when family secrets
become public knowledge, the sisters must choose: Will they fight with each
other, or for their heritage?
Naughty Amelia Jane! Enid Blyton 2022-08-01 DigiCat Publishing presents to you
this special edition of "Naughty Amelia Jane!" by Enid Blyton. DigiCat
Publishing considers every written word to be a legacy of humankind. Every
DigiCat book has been carefully reproduced for republishing in a new modern
format. The books are available in print, as well as ebooks. DigiCat hopes you
will treat this work with the acknowledgment and passion it deserves as a
classic of world literature.
Dance Upon the Air Nora Roberts 2001 Nora Roberts presents the first book in
her mesmerizing new Three Sisters Island trilogy. Set on a remote, rocky island
off the coast of Massachusetts, steeped in history, romance, and legend, Dance
Upon the Air is an unforgettable tale of friendship, fate, and the mysterious
ways of the heart...
Heaven and Earth Nora Roberts 2001-12-01 In the second book in her Three
Sisters Island Trilogy, #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
returns to the haunting shores of New England—and to the lives of three
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passionate, powerful women… Ripley Todd's job as a sheriff’s deputy keeps her
busy and happy, and she has no trouble finding men when she wants them—which,
lately, isn’t all that often. She’s perfectly content, except for one thing:
she has special powers that both frighten and confuse her. Distraction soon
arrives in the handsome form of MacAllister Booke—a researcher who’s come to
investigate the rumors of witchcraft that haunt Three Sisters Island. Right
from the start, he knows there’s something extraordinary about Ripley Todd.
Fascinated by her struggle with her amazing abilities, he becomes determined to
help her accept who she is—and find the courage to open her heart. But before
Ripley and Mac can dream of what lies in the future, they must confront the
pain of the past. For Three Sisters shelters centuries of secrets—and a legacy
of danger that plagues them still… Don't miss the other books in the Three
Sisters Island Trilogy Dance Upon the Air Face the Fire
Hidden Riches Nora Roberts 1995-05-01 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts unveils the intriguing world of antiques dealing, where an independent
woman discovers the price of breathless desire—and the schemes of an obsessed
killer… Dora Conroy has a passion for antiques—and any other rarities she can
acquire for her quaint Philadelphia shop. A seasoned dealer, she knows all the
tricks of the trade. But she is unprepared for the deadly consequences when she
purchases a few curiosities at an auction—and unknowingly brings home a
priceless cache that makes her the target of an international criminal.
Entwined in a reckless chase, Dora turns to her new neighbor, Jed Skimmerhorn,
a cop who’s turned in his badge—and whose desire for lovely Dora puts him back
in the line of fire. Fighting their attraction while falling in love, they find
that hidden riches can have a most ordinary façade. And that possession can be
a lethal obsession…
The Hollow Nora Roberts 2008 As the madness, which happens for seven days every
seven years, prepares to descend upon the town of Hawkins Hollow, three men
bound by blood and three woman bound by ancestry to a demon join forces to stop
the terror from beginning again.
In Dreams Nora Roberts 2012-03-29 An exclusive Nora Roberts short story. Drawn
to a castle in the forests of Ireland, a beautiful young woman becomes the link
to a stranger's past - and the curse that has trapped him for ever in the
eternity of his own dreams . . .
Nora Roberts' Key Trilogy Nora Roberts 2011-06-07 Fate brings three women
together for a chance to unlock their deepest desires in this collection that
includes all three novels in the Key Trilogy from #1 New York Times bestselling
author Nora Roberts. Legend has it that the souls of three demigoddesses have
been locked in a box that has three keys. It all seems too bizarre to be true.
But the women tasked to find them can't ignore the promised reward: a million
dollars each. KEY OF LIGHT Malory—with her soul of an artist and eye for
beauty—must find her key first. She soon discovers that whatever locked the
souls away is dark, powerful, and greedy...and it doesn’t want the women to
win. KEY OF KNOWLEDGE As Dana finds herself on the threshold of major change,
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it’s her turn to find a key. She has four weeks to unravel a riddle involving
her past, present, and future, and to find the truth hidden among deception and
lies. KEY OF VALOR As a single mother, Zoe has more to risk, more to lose. Now,
she must gather all her courage to confront the dark forces amassed against her
to find her key and make all of their dreams come true.
Dance Upon the Air Nora Roberts 2001-06-01 #1 New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts—hailed by Publishers Weekly as “a storyteller of immeasurable
diversity and talent”—presents the first book in a trilogy about friendship,
fate, and the mysterious ways of the heart. When Nell Channing arrives on
charming Three Sisters Island, she believes that she’s finally found refuge
from her abusive husband—and from the terrifying life she fled so desperately
eight months ago… But even in this quiet, peaceful place, Nell never feels
entirely at ease. Careful to conceal her true identity, she takes a job as a
cook at the local bookstore café—and begins to explore her feelings for the
island sheriff, Zack Todd. But there is a part of herself she can never reveal
to him, for she must continue to guard her secrets if she wants to keep the
past at bay. One careless word, one misplaced confidence, and the new life
she’s so carefully created could shatter completely. Just as Nell starts to
wonder if she’ll ever be able to break free of her fear, she realizes that the
island suffers under a terrible curse—one that can only be broken by the
descendants of the Three Sisters, the witches who settled the island back in
1692. And now, with the help of two other strong, gifted women—and the
nightmares of the past haunting her every step—she must find the power to save
her home, her love, and herself. Don’t miss the other books in the Three
Sisters Island Trilogy Heaven and Earth Face the Fire
Gold in Havilah Jean Hoefling 2017-06-06 "Author Hoefling (Journey to God,
2010) seamlessly combines her extraordinary mastery of early biblical tales
with a spirit of inventive creativity, weaving a story that both embellishes
but also preserves the original story... a gripping account that only deepens
an inherited tale about the birth of mankind and about good and evil." -Kirkus
Reviews Akliah, a daughter of Adam and Eve, has grown up at the foot of the
holy mountain where the Garden of Eden lies. She and her siblingsknow well the
story of their parents fall from innocence and their banishment from Eden. And
they know the prophecy, that their privileged brother, Cain, will soon crush
the head of the ancient serpent who tempted their parents there. Fiercely in
love with Cain, Akliah is determined to become his wife. But her schemes are
shattered when Cain kills his brother, Abel, and abducts her to a barren land
east of Eden where shegrieves her mistakes and Cain spirals into ever-deepening
tiers of delusion through his bondage to a beautiful fallen angel. When she
finally meets a man who offers a chance for love and redemption, Akliah is torn
between an honest confession of her past and her longing to be admired. Against
the backdrop of life in a city dedicated to dark powers,Akliah must finally
make the choice to restore her integrity, or die trying.
Daring to Dream Nora Roberts 2012-08-07 #1 New York Times bestselling author
Nora Roberts begins her Dream Trilogy with the story of Margo, a housekeeper’s
heaven-and-earth-three-sisters-island-trilogy
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daughter who picks up the pieces of a shattered dream to start a new one—with
the sisters of her heart… Margo Sullivan had everything a young woman could ask
for. But while growing up along the rocky cliffs of Monterey, she couldn’t help
but dream of bigger things. The daughter of the Templeton’s stern Irish
housekeeper, Margo had been treated like a member of the family. Deep down, she
knew that money could not buy the thing she craved most—her mother’s
acceptance. Maybe things would be different if she could be sweet like Laura—or
had Kate’s shrewd head for business. But all Margo knew how to do was be Margo,
and that meant doing things her own way—no matter what the consequences...
Don't miss the other books in the Dream Trilogy Holding the Dream Finding the
Dream
My Sunshine Away M. O. Walsh 2016-04-05 Includes "Discussion guide" and "A
conversation between Matthew Thomas and M.O. Walsh" (pages 309-322).
True Betrayals Nora Roberts 1996 Living at a Virginia horse farm with the
mother she had never known, Kelsey Byden becomes involved with a high-stakes
gambler who raises troubling questions about her mother's past
Down the Rabbit Hole J. D. Robb 2015-09-29 Some of your favorite romance
authors present five stories told through the looking glass—including
"Wonderment in Death," a Lieutenant Eve Dallas novella from #1 New York Times
bestselling author J. D. Robb! You’re late for a very important date... Enter a
wonderland of mesmerizing tales. It’s a place that’s neither here nor there,
where things are never quite as they seem. Inspired by Lewis Carroll’s
whimsical masterpiece, ranging from the impossible to the mad to the curiouser,
these stories will have you absolutely off your head. Don’t be afraid to follow
them… DOWN THE RABBIT HOLE
Heaven and Earth Nora Roberts 2001-12-01 In the second book in her Three
Sisters Island Trilogy, #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
returns to the haunting shores of New England—and to the lives of three
passionate, powerful women… Ripley Todd's job as a sheriff’s deputy keeps her
busy and happy, and she has no trouble finding men when she wants them—which,
lately, isn’t all that often. She’s perfectly content, except for one thing:
she has special powers that both frighten and confuse her. Distraction soon
arrives in the handsome form of MacAllister Booke—a researcher who’s come to
investigate the rumors of witchcraft that haunt Three Sisters Island. Right
from the start, he knows there’s something extraordinary about Ripley Todd.
Fascinated by her struggle with her amazing abilities, he becomes determined to
help her accept who she is—and find the courage to open her heart. But before
Ripley and Mac can dream of what lies in the future, they must confront the
pain of the past. For Three Sisters shelters centuries of secrets—and a legacy
of danger that plagues them still… Don't miss the other books in the Three
Sisters Island Trilogy Dance Upon the Air Face the Fire
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